
TOWN OF LAUREL 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 The Laurel Planning & Zoning will be holding a public hearing on Wednesday, 
December 11, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. or as soon as possible thereafter to review the 
application of a Preliminary Site Plan located on Old Sailor’s Path, known as Kearsarge 
Solar Energy Farm, tax map # 2-23-12.00-13.00, Laurel, Delaware. The proposed site is 
zoned R-2. The hearing will take place in the Mayor and Council Chambers of the Laurel 
Town Hall, 201 Mechanic Street, Laurel, Delaware.  Copies of the proposed preliminary 
site plan are available for review, Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  All 
interested parties should appear at the hearing to present their concerns, comments, etc.   
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